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MAJOR TRAFFIC COLLISION 

 
 

Menifee, CA – On December 14, 2024, at approximately 9:05 P.M., the Menifee Police Department 
responded to a report of a traffic collision near the intersection of McCall Blvd and Southbound 215 off-
ramp, involving a silver Corvette and three other vehicles.  
 
Cal Fire arrived and initiated lifesaving measures on the occupant of the Corvette who was trapped 
inside his vehicle. Occupants of the other vehicles suffered non-life-threatening injuries. All involved 
parties were transported to local hospitals for medical treatment.  
 
The Menifee Police Traffic Unit arrived on scene and assumed the investigation.  Witnesses on scene 
reported the driver of the Corvette was traveling at a high rate of speed prior to the collision and this 
may have been a factor in the collision.  Alcohol was believed to have been a factor as well.  
 
Anyone who has any information regarding this collision is asked to call Officer Clay at (951) 723-1566 
or contact the Traffic Unit at (951) 723-1690. 
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